
SENIOR CONNECT
NOVEMBER 2022

 Senior Connect is a convenient and easy way to stay informed
about what's happening in Lawrence Township. 

 
Our goal is to connect people in our community. If you know a

senior in Lawrence Township that would like the newsletter,
print it out for them and deliver it with a friendly smile! Black-

and-white copies are available in the Municipal Building.

Hello Everyone!
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Announcements / News

4th Quarter Tax Bills

2022 4th quarter tax payments are due in the Tax Collector’s office by
close of business day on November 10, 2022 to avoid penalty.
Property taxes may be made online using this link.

Call Tax Collector: 609.844.7041

Leaf Collection

The Lawrence Township Public Works Department began leaf
collection November 1 and will continue through December 31. The
Township will assign (1) one leaf collection crew to each brush zone
for approximately eight weeks of collection.  Each crew will continue to
collect leaves in your zone on a "street by street" basis through
December 31, 2022. Residents can expect three (3) collections during
this period. 

Call Public Works: 609-587-1894

Cat License Renewal

2022-2023 cat license applications were due by September 30, 2022.
All cats 7 months and older must be licensed.  A delinquent fee of
$7.00 will be charged beginning November 1, 2022 and will increase
an additional $1.00 each month thereafter. For questions or additional
information about cat licenses please 

Call the Clerk's office: (609) 844-7000

tel:+1609.844.7041


Sign up for Nixle alerts for Lawrence Township. 

Nixle keeps you up-to-date with relevant information from your local
public safety departments & schools. 

Or sign-up online to receive emails and phone calls
(It’s easy and anyone can join): Go to local.nixle.com/register/  

EMERGENCY ALERTS



Health Department



Public Works � 609-587-1894





 

We have a new E-Newsletter
 

Please visit our website to sign up:
https://www.lawrencetwp.com









































Are you a veteran or know a veteran who may be in need of
crisis support? The Veterans Crisis Line provides confidential crisis
support for veterans and their families.
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If you have any questions related to Senior
Connect, or Lawrence Township broadly, reach out

to the Community Aide for further information. 
 

phone: 609-844-7074
email: cdinwoodie@lawrencetwp.com


